
19th May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Friday has arrived again! This week has whizzed by at Foulsham Primary School and 
has included a rich mix of learning, celebrating National Numeracy Day, attendance at 
sporting events for some of our children, class photos and lots of fun too. The 
children will certainly be ready for a break at the weekend (as will the staff)!

The end of a half term brings a welcome break, but they also sometimes bring 
changes of staffing too. Mrs Wickham has decided that now is the time to move on 
from Foulsham Primary School in order to focus on giving her family time. We will 
miss her and are so grateful for all that she has contributed to the Foulsham Team 
over many years. We wish her much happiness in this next season of life and hope 
that she will not become a stranger. Having received many strong applications for this 
teaching assistant vacancy, we have been pleased to appoint Miss Kellet, who will be 
joining us very soon after the half term break.

For those of you who like to use our assembly questions at home to think deeply and 
explore as a family, the question we are considering at the moment is: 'Are things 
which are easy worth as much as things which are hard?’

With all good wishes to you and your family for a blessed weekend.

Kindest Regards
Mrs J Lound
(Head of School)

You can also read our 
weekly newsletter on 

the school website

If your child is unable to attend school, please remember to ring 
or email the office before 8:50am
office@foulshamprimary.org.uk

01362 683389



Stars of the week

Jorgie

Ella H

Joshua M

May

Wed 24th – Date change - Leopard class visit to Foxley Wood – please 
give your consent via the ParentMail app and order packed lunches with 
the school office
Thu 25th – Y5/6 Quad Kids Athletics Event – please give your consent via 
the ParentMail app and order packed lunches with the school office
Fri 26th – Jaguar class to Pensthorpe Natural Park – please give your 
consent and donate via the ParentMail app and order packed lunches 
with the school office

Mon 29th to Fri 2nd June – Half Term

June
Fri 9th – Reepham High school to visit Y6’s
Tue 13th – Jaguar class to visit London with the Year 5/6 pupils from 
Corpusty Primary – please give consent and donate via the ParentMail 
app and order packed lunches with the office

July

Thu 13th – Pupil end of year reports to be emailed to parents and carers

Reminder: Year 6 parents and carers - if your child is planning to go to 
Reepham High school in September please complete the online 
admission form received

DIARY DATES

Joshua P

Phoebe

Polly

Honor

LOST PROPERTY
Please name uniform/PE kit/coats/forest school clothing. As the weather is getting 
warmer children are taking off coats and jumpers at break time and lunch time and 
forgetting to collect them before coming inside. The lost property trolley will be on 

the playground at pick up time until the half term break.



Meet the chicks

We enjoyed a special visit from Mrs Prior and her 
chicks. Thank you!



Wonderlust Wednesday –
National Numeracy Day

We loved our National Numeracy Day. 
We enjoyed learning about all the 

different ways maths is used within 
our everyday lives: from baking, to 

planning meals on a budget and 
creating tessellation artwork. Jaguars 

had fun completing their maths 
scavenger hunt around the school and 

getting active online with Strictly's
Katya Jones. 



Frisbee Festival

Some of Jaguar class went to a Frisbee Festival 
organised by the West Norwich and Dereham 

Schools Sports Partnership. The children had lots of 
fun playing different skill games before competing in 

ultimate frisbee matches.





These events 
may be of 
interest
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